
ROYAL FESTIVAL HALL
General Manager—T. E. Bean, C.B.E. LONDON SE1

CL/TEB. 13th December, 1957«

Dear Mrs. Dorr,

Thank you for your letter of 
December 9th. Please do not for a moment 
distress yourself. I had assumed that 
there was some explanation for your 
inability to supply the prints for “Mother 
and Child". I am only sorry that such an 
excellent film was lost in this way.

With kind regards, 
Yours since

General Manager.

Mrs. Nell Dorr,
30 East 37th Street, 
New York l6, N.Y. 
Ü.S.A.

Telephone : Waterloo 3641
Box Office: Waterloo 3191 Restaurant: Waterloo 3246 
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